
Bay Oaks Quilt Guild 
Meets 6:30 PM, 2nd & 4th Thursday 

Diamondhead Baptist Church 

68780 Diamondhead Dr. North 

Diamondhead, MS  

November 8, 2007        www.bayoaksquiltguild.org             
 

 

Treasurer’s Report  The newsletter came out too early for the report to be included.  A full report will be 

given at the November meeting. 

 

Web site  Stay in touch via the web site. Please contact Bobbye Schloegel or Gloria Burlette if you want to 

have something to put on the site or if you see any corrections that are needed.  

 

 October classes   Lou Ada passed out information and gave a wonderful presentation on borders and with her 

guidance the guild decided on the border for the little red plaid quilt.  We hope to get this one done before our 

quilt show in April.  Gloria used her color illustrations for the demo of mitering a binding. That concluded our 

in house teaching programs.  We look forward to more next year including one of our newer members who is 

going to teach. 

                                                                              

Fall Squares This is our  .  Please bring fifteen (15), 8” squares of fall fabric to be swapped at our November 

business meeting which will be our only meeting in November.   

 

Show and Sale Please remember to mark your 2008 calendar for April 20th for the Show and Sale. 

 

Christmas Party, December 13th Xochilt will have a sign up sheet for a covered dish for our Christmas 

Party. If you can’t make the meeting but want to contribute please call Xochilt to let her know. 

 

GSQA     Therese Springer is setting up a Saturday GSQA class at the VFW sometime in January.  

 

Nominating Committee A nominating committee for officers for 2008 was appointed at the October business 

meeting. They have had a meeting and are working on their search for a slate of officers. If you would like to be 

considered for an office in the upcoming year please let them know and remember that nominations from the 

floor will also be accepted at our November business meeting.  Please give serving a consideration if you feel 

that you have the time and want to do the work. A slate of officers will be decided on at this meeting and a vote 

will be taken at the Christmas party. Nominating committee members are: Melba LaCaze, Xochilt Piper and 

Jane Mayfield. 

 

Please keep me updated on any address changes so you will continue to get the newsletter. 

 

Please bring your duffle bag to the November meeting so we can get a group picture of all the wonderful 

bags that were made. 

. 

.Don’t forget to bring your Show and Tell  

Sew Long, Gloria Burlette  

 

http://www.bayoaksquiltguild.org/

